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I greatly oppose getting rid of Oregon's vote-by-mail system. It's extremely helpful to 

me to be able to research measures and candidates and cast my ballot in the comfort 

of my own home, and not have to worry about finding time to take off from work to 

vote. Taking vote-by-mail away would lower voter turnout and make it more difficult 

for disenfranchised people to have their voices heard 


